
From: Jay Mason <JMason@universallogistics.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 1:26 PM 
To: Coluso, Amber <AColuso@portla.org>; Johnston, Jesica@ARB <Jesica.Johnston@arb.ca.gov> 
Cc: DeMoss, Tim <TDeMoss@portla.org>; Sharma, Avin <ASharma@portla.org>; Dennis Glackin 
<DGlackin@universallogistics.com> 
Subject: RE: CARB ACF Contact 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
Thank you Amber! 
 
Good afternoon Jesica,  
 
To Amber’s note, I am hoping to possibly get a few minutes of your time to review some of the issues 
we’re having in regard to the Port Registry deadline in January and if CARB could possibly offer an 
extension or had any recommendations to help us maintain compliance as we continue developing our 
ZEV transition. 
 
I would be open to a call at any time at your convenience, 
 
Thanks! 
 
 
Jay Mason 
Vice President of Equipment Services 
Universal  |  Maintenance 
Universal Logistics Holdings, Inc.  
 

 
 


